
The health and safety of our tenants, neighbors and employees is of the utmost importance to us. We at 
Palmer Square, have raised our typical standards of service, sanitation, and cleanliness to provide a safe 
place for you and your family to enjoy your home in Princeton.  

While the recommendations and guidelines from the CDC and New Jersey Department of the Health 
are constantly evolving, we have been working diligently to ensure our safety and sanitation protocols not 
only meet those requirements but exceed our already high standards of service and hospitality.

Live with the confidence of knowing the following procedures have been put in place to better protect our 
neighbors and employees: 

•	 Increased cleaning and disinfecting frequency of all public spaces and surfaces including,		
elevators, handrails, doorknobs, etc. 

•	 Increased cleaning and disinfection of all public restrooms
•	 Readily available hand sanitizer stations throughout the property 
•	 Thorough cleaning and replacement of air filters on all HVAC equipment of all buildings
•	 Enhanced staff training in the new health and sanitation procedures
•	 Enhanced health and wellness measures for our employees including the availability of personal 

protective equipment and daily health evaluations prior to each shift

We strive to give you the confidence to live with security. As the guidelines evolve, so will we, please check 
back frequently to see what health and safety protocols we have implemented. 

Please continue to stay healthy and safe.

Sincerely,

Lori Rabon
Vice President of Palmer Square & Nassau Inn 

A Message to our Neighbors,


